Dear students,
I am writing to inform that your assignments have been marked and the results could be viewed on this site:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1SJHRFti8-AR42kwwp63lM5u0OJMfVBrS?usp=sharing
Please come on Tuesday at 8:00 in the morning to the classroom (28). 
Kind regards,
Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
